From: Susan Aprans aprans@hotmail.com
Subject: 41 Switchback Way Appeal
Date: November 18, 2013 at 10:59 AM
To: frank_benesh@alum.mit.edu, burr@c-solutions-lic.com

To Whom It May Concern:
Regrettably we could not be present because of work obligations.

We have been neighbors, downstream, of The Abenaki Ski Club since 1996. We finished building
our house at 35 Switchback Way during that year. We knew the members of the club well, our
children were friends with the children at the Club.

We totally support the Town of Jackson's decision to grant a 2 bedroom septic system on a sub-
standard, non conforming lot. We do not support a 5 bedroom septic plan for this sam lot. In our
opinion, being very familiar with the Abenaki Ski Club building, it seems unreasonable to build
this expensive, 5 bedroom system on a building that is substandard and most likely should, and
probably will be torn down. Also, the Abenaki gave strict orders to the children not to play in
their yard because of the effluent flowing freely into the river. There was no suspicion, it was
known.

In conclusion, the lot can not support a 5 bedroom system. If approved the town essentially has
approved a 5 bedroom dwelling on a substandard, non-conforming lot that has a river flowing by
the Public school and its schoolyard that floods every spring from that very same river.

Respectively Submitted,

Susan and Richard Aprans
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